
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 
 

Burglaries 
6th District (Gresham) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 006th District (Gresham) of recent 
residential burglaries that have occurred. In these incidents, unknown offender(s) 
have entered or attempted to enter residences. The offender(s) have taken property 
from their in.  

 
Incident times and locations: 

• 8400 block of So. Wabash, Apt#2, Wednesday, May 03, 2017 at 3:00 P.M. 

• 8400 block of So. Wabash, Apt#3, Wednesday, May 03, 2017 between 8:30 A.M. 
and 7:10 P.M. 

 

What you can do: 

• Report suspicious individuals, vehicles and activities immediately 

• Ensure all doors and windows are properly secured 

• Ensure the premises is well lighted 

• Keep record of serial numbers 

• Alert neighbors, friends and family of these crimes 

• If approached by a witness to an incident, request contact information 
 

 
 
 

If you have any information, please contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South (312) 747-8273 

Reference RD#: JA-249359 & JA-249658 

Alert# P17-2-041CA 
05 May 2017 


